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September 15, 2023

Cam Cavitt, Representative
SHouse Office Building 14-1485
P.O. Box 30014

Lansing, Michigan 48909

Michele Hoitenga, Senator
201 Townsend Street
Suite #3400

Lansing, Michigan 48933

Urgent Request to Ban Discreet Vaping Products
Representative Cavitt and Senator Hoitenga:

We are writing to express our deep concern regarding a growing threat to the health and safety of
our youth: discreet vaping products designed to resemble everyday school objects.

Vaping has become an alarming epidemic among our youth, with a sharp rise in the use of
electronic cigarettes and vaping devices. Manufacturers have maliciously designed these
products to blend seamlessly into the school environment, making them virtually
indistinguishable from common items like USB drives, pens, or even smartphone cases. These
products not only undermine the efforts of schools and parents to curb youth vaping, but also
create an environment where the risks associated with vaping are intensified.

As you are no doubt aware, vaping is associated with numerous health risks, including lung
damage, addiction to nicotine, and an increased likelihood of transitioning to traditional tobacco
products. By allowing these discreet vaping devices in our schools, we are putting our children's
health at risk. In addition, the presence of these products in schools amplifies peer pressure to
try vaping, as students may perceive it as a low-risk, socially acceptable behavior. This can lead
to a domino effect, endangering even more of our youth.

We believe that a comprehensive legislative ban on these deceptive vaping products is necessary
to safeguard the well-being of our youth and maintain a conducive learning environment. By
prohibiting the sale, possession, and use of such items within school premises and in proximity



to school property, we can send a clear message that we prioritize the health and future of our
children over the profits of unscrupulous manufacturers.

We urge you to consider this request seriously and take the lead in introducing or signing on to
legislation to address this critical issue. We look forward to hearing about your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you require further information or assistance in addressing
this concern.

Sincerely,
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Dan O’Connor
Superintendent Superintendent Superintendent
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